
Aloha Area 17, 

 

   Thanks for electing me to the registrar position. As many of you may know the GSO has launched their 

new database called “Fellowship Connection”. I went to a training a couple of weeks back and in the next 

month I will start updating all of our area contact information. Karen has been super helpful in my 

transition.  

 

   My biggest duty at this assembly is getting our GSRs there committee assignments. In getting this 

worked out I have been given a crash course in excel. I took an excel class years ago so it is coming back 

to me slowly lol. 

 

   I also am working on our confidential contact list to update all the positions and info that goes with it. A 

lot of it I can just move around but as an extremely challenged typer it may take a week or so. Just know 

I’m on it. We also may put the info on a google sheet so all the parties involved can fill out the info 

themselves which would give us a huge head start. Then I could finish if people are not able to fill it out 

themselves.  

 

   At our assembly this weekend there were 121 people registered total. There were 121 people in 

attendance at the peak of attendance so it seems like our online registration process is working well. Good 

job peeps!!! 

 

   I look forward to getting to know all of you over the next two years and I will keep you all in the loop 

as I get info updated and available. 

 

 

Aloha, 

Eric 

Registrar 


